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Fri 9 December 
PTFA Christmas Jumper 

Day  (Non-Uniform) 
 

Monday 12 Dec 1.30pm 
and  

Tue 13 Dec 9.15am and 
1.30pm 

Rec + KS1 Nativity 
 

Wed 14 December 
PTFA Christmas Secrets’ 

Room 
Fri 16 December 
Go Green Day   
(Non-Uniform) 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you find the number bonds for numbers 1, 2 and 3? 

 Can you describe your journey to school, from home?  

Year 1   How many different number bonds can you find to make the 

number 10? 

 Can you write the graphemes for 3 different ‘ur’ sounds?  

Year 2   What is a fair test? 

 What was the poem about that we learned in guided reading? 

Year 3   What does it mean if a material is opaque? 

 How do shadows change? 

Year 4   What is greenbelt land? 

 What features make up a newspaper? 

Year 5   What is the difference between a rural and an urban area? 

 Explain what regeneration is. 

Year 6   How have you shown resilience throughout the making of 

your moving vehicle? 

 Give examples of a variety of sentence openers.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      90.8%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      4B – 97.3%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       4B        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 

 
 

LABRACADABRA CLUB DEBTS 
The office are spending a substantial amount of time chasing debts for club 

payments (as well as dinner money). Please note, moving forward, club 

payments will need to be made in advance, as per the signed agreement. If a 

debt is showing on a child’s account, they will not be able to attend club 

until the debt has been cleared. 

PARENT APP AND PARENT PAYMENT SYSTEM 
The school will be implementing a new parent app for school communication 

and a parent payment system, which will mean that school will become a 

cashless school. All bookings and payments for club, dinners and trips will be 

processed through the new portal. We are hoping that the new systems will 

be implemented in late January and will assist parents, as you will be able to 

look at all your bookings and payments online, as well as all communications 

and letters. 

Donations 

                                           We are look for donations of any pre-loved 

                                                 wooden puzzles, jigsaws or educational toys              

                                                 that your children may no longer be using. 

                                                 Please send them into school, we can  

                               make good use of them.  



 

 

The School Office 

Welcome to Miss Roper, 

our new member of 

staff in the school 

office. 

Class Dojo 

Please remember that Class Dojo is an excellent way for school and home to 

communicate. Please check your Class Dojo regularly for any messages from 

school. 

Tuesday 6th December 

Reception and Y1 pupils 

are hosting a bake sale 

during school time.  

Please send some money 

into school if you want 

your child to buy 

something. 

Useful Information                       Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 

Are you ‘assembly’ 

ready? 

1) Next week’s 

theme is ‘Advent’. 

2) What does advent 

mean? 

Termly Dinner Money Prices 2022/23 
Please note, all dinner money must be paid in advance. 

School meals are £2.30 per child, per day. 
 
If paying weekly, please pay £11.50 by 9.00am on the Monday morning for that week. If you wish to pay half 
termly or termly see the amount due below: 
 
 

Spring Term 1 

Monday 9th January 2023 - Friday 17th February 2023 (6 weeks) 

Dinner money amount = £69.00 

 

Spring Term 2 

Monday 27th February 2023 - Friday 31st March 2023  (5 weeks) 

Dinner money amount = £57.50 

 

Full Spring term amount = £126.50 
 
 

Summer Term 1 

Monday 17th April 2023 - Friday 26th May 2023  (5 weeks, 3 days) 

Dinner money amount = £64.40 

 

Summer Term 2 

Monday 5th June 2023 - Friday 21st July 2023    (6 weeks, 4 days) 

Dinner money amount = £78.20 

 

Full Summer term amount = £142.60 

 

Good luck to the England Men’s Football team at the 

World Cup on Sunday 4th… England vs Senegal (7pm)  

Labracadabra Tel: 

01204 333647 

  

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

